Thank You
Mike and Karen Owen
On behalf of the family of
ERA William Robson Moffitt,
the descendants of the crew
 and the Yolngu people who attended the Memorial of the
 HMAS Patricia Cam at Yirrkala NT
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A huge Thank you Mike, Karen and the Past Masters for all of your hard work, endless hours of commitment and energy, which culminated into such a wonderful weekend of knowledge, memories, tears and pride.
‘Monday 24th of May 2017 will be forever etched into our memories’ 
Sheryl, Sharon, Bill, Neil and Nick
